

NEWS ON THE WIND

Investing in Green Energy. Strengthening Local Communities.



We are very pleased to announce that on June 11th, we put the finishing touches on the South Canoe Wind Farm, coupling all 34 turbines to the grid. Thank you to the hard work of our site contractors for helping us reach this milestone!

George Robson of Leminster has been named the project owners' representative for the wind farm. In 2013, George participated in the Wind Turbine Technician program at Holland College and will be a key player in maintaining the turbines.

As the project development team winds down, George will take on the role of Community Liaison going forward. If you have any questions, George can be reached at (902) 389-4000 and info@southcanoewind.com.

The on-site roads have been named after Nova Scotia business and local energy leaders.

Roy Jodrey Rd. – Founder of Minas Basin Pulp & Power and five hydroelectric plants in western NS.

George Bishop Rd. – Former CEO of Scotia Investments Limited, parent company to Minas Basin Pulp and Power. Charlie Wright Rd. – Former contractor from Annapolis Valley, overseeing construction of three hydroelectric plants. **John Bragg Rd.** – Founder and President of Oxford Frozen Foods, world's largest wild blueberry grower.

William Chase Rd. - Main financier of the Avon River Power Company.

Long Spur Rd. – Longtime landowner in the South Canoe area.

Jack MacKeen Rd. - Former President of Nova Scotia Light & Power.



IN THE COMMUNITY

On June 5th, we welcomed over **350** students from New Ross, Chester Grant, Chester, and Liverpool and in attendance were some of the students who named the turbines. All had a great time!

On June 21st, we held the Grand Opening event for the wind farm. Over **I,000 people** attended and had the opportunity to visit one of the turbines. Thank you for your incredible interest in the project.





If you would like a South Canoe booklet, please pick one up at the New Ross Credit Union and Lakeside Variety in Vaughan.



COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE

Thank you to the community groups who applied for grant funding this year. The CLC is pleased to announce that the following groups received funding to put toward great local projects:

- Camp Mockingee
- Canaan Hall
- Charing Cross
- Christ Church
- Forties Community Centre
- Kings West Hants CAP
- Lunenburg County Christmas Tree Producers
- New Ross 200 Year Anniversary
- New Ross Consolidated School
- New Ross Country Farm Market
- New Ross Farmers Association
- New Ross Fire Commission New Ross Historical Society
- New Ross Family Resource Centre
- New Ross Regional Development Society
- Ross Farm Museum
- St. Augustine's Church
- Southwest Hants Fire Society
- Upper Vaughan Baptist Church
- Vaughan Apostolic Church
- Vaughan United Church

The next CLC meeting will be held on September 28th, from 6-8pm, location TBD.



CONTACT US - Please visit www.southcanoewind.com to view previous newsletters and feel free to contact George Robson at (902) 389-4000 or info@southcanoewind.com to learn more about the project.